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Dear Parents/Carers







                      23 April 2013
Appointment of Substantive Head Teacher

On behalf of the Governing Body, I wrote to you in January 2012 setting out a timetable for appointment of a substantive Headteacher for Thomas Tallis.  I am delighted to inform you that after an extensive and rigorous process involving the whole school, we have appointed Carolyn Roberts.  Mrs Roberts will be taking up the role of Headteacher with effect from September 2013.

Mrs Roberts is currently Headteacher at Durham Johnston Comprehensive School, which is a high profile community school in Durham of over 1500 students including a large sixth form.  

Mrs Roberts has been a Headteacher for over 10 years, and is strongly committed to community schools and to large schools.  In her current school's most recent inspection, Ofsted judged the school to be outstanding.  Commenting upon Mrs Roberts, Ofsted reported a “crystal-clear shared vision” and “talented and decisive leadership".  

Mrs Roberts will be visiting the school on several occasions over this term and I am sure she will take any opportunity possible before September to meet with staff, students and governors from various areas of the school community. 

Byron Parker has been Executive Head Teacher at the school since June 2011 and Ken Jones has been Head of School since February 2012.  I would like to thank them both for supporting and guiding the school through a very important period of transition.  They will be handing over firm foundations of a strong leadership team, sound finances and rapidly improving results for Mrs Roberts to build upon.  Indeed, this year we are looking forward to further improvements in our GCSE results, better even than last year’s, which were the best in the school’s history.

Byron Parker will be leaving the school when Mrs Roberts joins us in September 2013.  Ken Jones was also originally intending to remain at Tallis until September.  Unfortunately, this is no longer possible and he will sadly be leaving the school on Friday 10 May 2013.  A personal letter is attached from Ken Jones.  However, I am pleased to inform you that Douglas Greig, Deputy Head Teacher, will take on the role of Acting Head of School for the remainder of this term.  

We are all very excited with the appointment of our new Headteacher and look forward to Mrs Roberts leading Thomas Tallis to further success. 

Yours sincerely

Tim Warner
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